
 

 

 

Skills Support for the Workforce Funding now available in...  

Funding available in Leeds, Barnsley, Wakefield, Harrogate, York, 
Craven, Kirklees, Calderdale and Selby... 

The Response project is an ESF initiative led by Leeds City College and funded via the Skills Support 
for the Workforce programme. 

National Safety Training is a specialist training provider working on this response project. 

This funding stream aims to support employers across the Leeds City Region. The Response project 
will work with Small and Medium Enterprises and their employees, delivering free training, support, 
and bespoke interventions. 

Eligibility: 

 Individuals must be employed within a small or medium enterprise (SME) with fewer than 250 
employees. 

 Employers must be based within the Leeds City Region (Bradford, Calderdale, Kirklees, 
Leeds, Wakefield, Craven, Harrogate, York, Selby and Barnsley) 

 Individuals must be aged 19+ 

 Training must be non-mandatory and accredited 

 Training can be delivered at Level 2 and Level 3 

Priority Sectors - the Leeds City Region Local Enterprise Partnership: 

 Life Sciences and related industries 

 Health 

 Financial and Business Services 

 Retail 

 Low Carbon Industries 

 Education 

 Creative and Cultural Industries 

 Manufacturing 

 Digital Technologies 

 Advanced Manufacturing 

 Care 

 Logistics 

How you can get involved: 
1. Contact the employer support team at National Safety Training Services 
2. We will contact you to assess your needs in greater detail. 
3. Employers will identify the employees they want to train, and their training will commence subject to 
eligibility 

Contact details: For further information about the Response project please contact the employer 
support team at National Safety Training on: 01482 644855 


